
 

 
 

 
             

KIDDERMINSTER TOWN COUNCIL 
PLANNING COMMITTEE MEETING 

Tuesday 28th November 2023 
 
 

 
 

 
The terms of Reference approved by the Town Council for the Planning Committee require three 
members to be present for a meeting to be quorate. 
 
At the start time of the meeting (and after waiting for 15 minutes) there were insufficient councillors 
present for the meeting to be quorate.   
 
Items on the agenda where possible will be caried forward to the next meeting of the Planning 
Committee. 
 
Two councillors attended, Cllr K.Gale and Cllr D.Hine. 
 
Apologies were received from Cllr E.Stokes and Cllr S.Miah. 
 
 
 
 


